## Thank you for your kindness

Dear editor:

I would like to say how thankful I am that there are still some kind hearted people around. My 15 year son was with his friends at the Orangeville BMX park on Friday July 18th and had a nasty accident falling and fracturing his wrist and damaging his ribs. I would personally like to say thank you to the kind gentleman who was with his own children and who did not hesitate in taking my son to the hospital until I could get there. I appreciate what you did, and thank you from the bottom of my heart.

Debbie Freeman, Shelburne